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January 25, 2024 
 
Notice to Interested Persons for the Slick Rock Project 
 
Re:  Slick Rock, File No.  P-2023-018, Notice of Intent to Conduct Prospecting Operations (NOI), Decision 

to Accept Application over Objections 
 
Dear Party and/or Interested Person: 
 
On January 24, 2024, the Division of Reclamation, Mining, and Safety (Division) issued its decision to accept 
the application for the Slick Rock Project, File No.  P-2023-018, submitted by Highbury Resources, Inc.  
 
The Division has reviewed all received public comments and objections.   All jurisdictional issues raised by the 
parties have been adequately addressed in the application packet and submitted supplemental information 
in response to the Division’s Notice of Deficiencies.  Therefore, it is the Division’s determination that the 
application and its supplemental materials satisfies the requirements of the Colorado Mined Land 
Reclamation Act, §34-32-101 et seq., C.R.S. (the Act) and the Hard Rock and Metals Mining Rules (the Rules).  
The Office is mandated to approve an application that meets the minimum requirements under C.R.S 34-32-
115(4).   
 
If you require additional information, or have questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me at the 
Division’s Grand Junction Field Office, by phone at 303-866-3567 Ext 8187 or by email at 
lucas.west@state.co.us.   
Sincerely, 

  
Lucas West 
Environmental Protection Specialist  
 
Cc:      Travis Marshall, Senior Environmental Protection Specialist 
            Russ Means, Active Mines Program Director, Minerals Program 
 
 
Ec:       All Interested Parties 
            Scott Potorff Highbury Resources, Inc. 
            Mallory Potorff, Highbury Resources, Inc.   


